
 

 

 

 

March 10th, 2022 

 

  

General Rate Increase 

 

Effective April 4th, 2022 we will be implementing a general rate increase. 

 

Due to the increase in cost associated with driver recruitment, driver and 
dock worker pay increases, equipment upgrades and availability, insurance and 
high inflation. We take this action to make sure we can retain and recruit the drivers 
and workers needed to service our customers in this ever-changing economic 
environment.   

 

 

 

 

Regards  

 

Management  

 

 


